Lanchester E.P. (Cont.) Primary School

A Caring Community Where All Can Flourish

Tuesday 17th September 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are taking our Year 5 children on an overnight residential to our partner school, Birchwood Primary in Tamworth, Warwickshire, on Thursday 17th and Friday 18th October 2019. This is going to be a great experience for them all and one which we are all looking forward to. We have organised a visit to The National Space Centre in Leicester as well as a trip to Cadbury World in Birmingham.

The planned itinerary is below for the two days. The cost will be £50 per pupil and £25 for those eligible for Free School Meals. The school budget is also subsidising this visit. The staff accompanying the children are: Mr Knighton, Mr Bailey, Mr Taylor, Mrs Davis, Mrs Grieve and Mrs Boyd.

The children will need to wear their school jumper for the visits on both days for easy identification. They can wear comfortable trousers and footwear both days.

Kit List

Packed Lunch for Thursday
A few sweets/snacks/drinks
Toiletries
Pyjamas
Air bed/lilo/mat
Sleeping bag and pillow

Maximum of £10 spending money in loose change in named purse

Please note – no phones or electronics are allowed on this visit – card and board games will be welcomed!

Thursday 17th October

7:30 am - Pupils to arrive at school

8:00am - Bus departs school

12:00pm - Arrival at The National Space Centre, Leicester

5:00pm - Meal at Funky Bear Pizza Restaurant in Tamworth

7:00pm - Arrival at Birchwood Primary School

Evening - Movie Night

Bedtime – Boys and girls to sleep in separate halls

Friday 18th October

7:30am - Breakfast

10:00am - Arrival at Cadbury World

1:30pm - Depart Cadbury World

6:30pm - Arrive back at Lanchester EP

Please complete the attached Parental Consent Form. Please note - all payments must be made through ParentPay by Friday 11th October 2019, unfortunately we will not be accepting cash payments for this residential. If you require your ParentPay log in details, please contact the school office. If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Jane Davis

Head Teacher